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What’s been happening at Wolverham! 

 

There are now only 2 weeks before we finish for Easter on Friday 31st March.  Please 
continue to check the school website for the class blogs to see the exciting things we have been 
up to. These can be accessed through the class pages on www.wpns.org.uk 
   
Attendance Award  
We would like to congratulate the Year 1K and Year 5 classes who won the 
attendance award last week both with 100%.   This week’s winners are Pre-School 
with 98% and Year 2 won for KS1 with 97%.  Well done to all classes.  Can we 
please remind parents to ring the school every day on 0151 338 2242 if your child is 
absent, unless they have sickness or diarrhoea when they have to stay off for 48 
hours. Failure to inform us why your child is absent will go down as an unauthorised absence.  
 

Parent’s Afternoons / Evenings 
We are holding parent’s afternoons / evenings on Tuesday 21st March from 
3.15pm to 7.00pm and Wednesday 22nd March from 1.15pm to 5.00pm for 
children from Reception to Year 6.  If your child is in Nursery or Pre-School and 
you haven’t yet had an appointment please talk to your child’s class teacher. 
 

KS2 Residential Trips 
The Years 5 & 6 residential trip to Condover Hall is now only 9 weeks away from 
16th to 19th May.  The cost of the trip is £146.00.  The Years 3 & 4 residential is 
11 weeks away from 7th to 9th June and the cost of the trip is £85.00.  Both trips 
are free if your child is on Free School Meals.  If you think you may be eligible for 
Free School Meals please ring 0300 123 7039. 

 
Red Nose Day and Wear a Hat or Bandana Day 
We have having 2 own clothes days this month.  The first one 
is on Friday 24th March for Red Nose Day and children 
should wear red or their own clothes.  The second one is on 
Friday 31st March for Brain Tumour Awareness.  Children 
should wear a hat or bandana and their own clothes.  This is 

to support Cullum in Year 5 who has been receiving treatment for a brain 
tumour over the last few months and has been very brave.  We are asking for donations of 50p 
per child or £1 per family which will go to the charities. 

 
Year 4 Music Concert 
The Year 4 children would like to invite you to a music concert in the school 
hall on Thursday 23rd March at 2.40pm.  This is a chance to see how much 
your child has progressed through the year. 
 

 
Fortnightly Newsletters 
We would like to know if you want to continue getting paper copies of our school 
newsletter every fortnight or if you would be happy to view them on the website 
or have them e-mailed.  (Please let us have your e-mail address) Can you let 
teachers know your preference at parents evenings next week please?    
 

http://www.wpns.org.uk/

